
 
To Our Sagepoint Family Members: 
 
Effective Immediately for Skilled Nursing and Assisted Living Centers 
 
We are suspending indoor and outdoor visits based on Governor Larry Hogan’s news conference 
yesterday at 5:00pm. The directives contain language regarding required testing of visitors, which is new 
and it is important we get more clarity from the state agencies. We apologize for the inconvenience. 
However, as has been the case since the start of the pandemic, directives to healthcare organizations 
are constantly shifting and we are made aware of changes at the same time as the general population. 
We know how important it is to our residents to see their loved ones and will be working to resume 
visitation in the safest way possible, as soon as possible. We will continue to offer virtual visits during 
this time. We will be posting additional guidance and requirements as soon as we are made aware of the 
details. 
 


